COEM

PARKING AROUND CAMPUS - Please Read

Coe College Safety & Security <campussecurity@coe.edu> Mon, Jan 10, 2022 at 12:25 PM
Reply-To: campussecurity@coe.edu
To: All Students <allstudents@coe.edu>

Good Afternoon all, and welcome back.
This is a little long, but if you drive here at Coe, you need this information

Coe has been made aware of changes that will be made to parking rules on the city streets around campus. These new
rules are not in effect yet, and the exact date of these changes will be announced as soon as they have been finalized by
the city. You will see sighage go up on these areas as well.

To help alleviate how some of these changes will affect Coe drivers, there will be some updates made to campus parking
policies as well.
The new city policies will be as follows.

1) Parking on C ave NE, primarily between 14th ST NE and College DR, will be limited to one side only. This is in
response to many complaints over the years of the road being unusable due to the cars being lined on both sides,
especially during winter months.

2) There will no longer be a time limit for parking on College Dr, Coe RD, or C AVE NE. Parking will instead be closed
from 10pm until 6am. Meaning all cars left in these areas during the night, will be towed. This is a direct response to
excessive parking in these areas during snow removal. This new traffic policy from the city will allow snow removal trucks
to get into the parking spaces along these roads, no longer trapping parked cars within, or damaging parked cars that are
too far away from the curb due to snow.

While we recognize these new rules are needed to break down parking congestion in some areas, we also recognize how
this may be perceived by some drivers, and have changed policies to assist. The changes to parking policies on campus
are as follows.

A) The W lot, next to the Coe warehouse on E Ave, and the lot behind Jimmy Johns, on 14th st NE, will both be free to
use overnight. There will be no ticketing in these lots, but they must be cleared of cars by 8am the following weekday
mornings. These two lots will not require permits during the overnight usage.

B) Ticketing in staff parking areas , in all lots, will stop after 6pm. Students may use faculty/staff only parking over nights
and weekends with the understanding that Faculty/Staff only rules will restart at 8 am on the next weekday morning. No
exceptions. You must have your car out of F/S lots prior to the next work day or receive a citation. These lots still require
parking permits to use.

Coe will always work with the city to assist in making the surrounding streets safer and more comfortable to use. We hope
the changes made to some of our policies will help make this transition easier.

Thank you for your time and cooperation.

Coe College Safety & Security
Ext. 8888

(319) 399-8888
campussecurity@coe.edu

Located in Upper Gage
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